
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
  
A letter will be coming home this week with details of the 
clubs on offer to children in this term.  Clubs will start next 
week and run as always until the penultimate week of term. 
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Dylan 5 

Poppy 8 

  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
 

We look forward to seeing all the future Stars of The Week for 

Term 5! 

Well done to Paige Lawrence in Endeavour class who received 

the Katy Award during the last week of term for her fantastic 

attitude towards all aspects of school life. 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  101 

Tilmanstone:  114 

Snowdown:  98 

Chislet:  100 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun  Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul   Last Day Of The School Year  

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

PTA Events 

Wed 23 May  Film Night 
Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 
Fri 13 Jul Disco 

Forest School Dates — Term 5 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 



Monday 16th April, 2018 

On Friday 4th May is Family Sports Night.  A separate 

letter regarding this will be coming home shortly.  This 

event will run between 5-7pm to allow for as many   

parents as possible to attend.  The night will consist of a 

range of sporting activities for you to take part in both 

alongside and in competition with your child. 

A reminder later on this term that we do have a public 

bank holiday when the school will be closed (Monday 

7th May). 

This term the pupils in Year 6 will sit their national end 

of Key Stage assessments (SATS).  These take place   

during the week of 14th—18th May.  It is imperative 

that all children are in school during these dates.  For 

information about the plans for this week will be       

coming home to parents of children involved in the next 

week. 

As the warmer weather is welcomed by us all it will also 

provide us with the opportunity to take part in my 

sporting events both in school and across the district.  

The first of these takes place in the last week of term 

when a team of children from Endeavour class will take 

part  in a Cricket tournament with teams from             

Sibertswold, St Martins and Priory Field schools.  A     

separate letter will come home to the parents of the 

children selected for this in due course. 

 

There is a PTA Film Night on Wednesday 23rd May—the 

film will be decided by the children. 

Lastly, a reminder that cars should not be driving onto 

the school grounds during the hours of 8.30 and 3.30pm 

in the interests of children's safety. 

 

 

Welcome back to another new term at school. We hope 

that all families had a fun and relaxing break over the 

Easter period.   

Although it seems like a long time ago now, thank you 

to the parents of children in Discovery class who came 

in for their class assembly during the last week of term.  

 We had a great turnout for the annual Easter Egg Hunt 

which raised just over £100 for the PTA.   

During the last week of term, all pupils received a talk 

from a member of the local fire service with               

information around remaining safe when dealing with 

fire.  We are sure they have come home and shared this 

information with you.   

The children in Endeavour class had the opportunity to 

visit the Roman Painted House in Dover on the last 

Tuesday of term.  This was a fantastic experience for 

them and one that we would recommend for families 

as a local attraction. 

We are now into the last two terms of this academic 

year.  We have one parent/teacher consultation date to 

come but in the meantime if you have any queries 

about your child’s development or how to support 

them further at home please do not hesitate to contact 

your child’s class teacher. 

Forest School sessions for this term will be for the     

children in Years 1,2 and 3.  These will take place      

fortnightly with effect from Friday 27th April.  Please 

ensure that all children continue to bring additional 

clothing with them to school.  Even though we will 

hopefully be receiving warmer weather, the area can be 

largely shaded and warmer clothes will still be needed. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


